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November 19, 2023                    Newsletter 
 

 

Meeting # 752 on Sunday November 19, 2023 
 will be held at  

The Calvin Presbyterian Church, 
 1114 Auger Ave, Sudbury,  

 
Doors will be open at 12:00 with the formal part of the meeting starting at 1:00 

 Trading Session to follow at about 1:30 and we should be finished by 3:00 
 

 

 
President's Message: 
 
Hello All NBCC members,  
 
I would like to thank everyone that helped make our Coin and Stamp show a complete success.   
All members, volunteer’s, sponsor’s and persons who had displays. The show attendance was just over 100 persons, and 
we had 5 children attend the Auction.  
 
We can only hope it gets bigger and better for next year!  
 
 
Overview of show revenue and expense 
 
Numismatic dealers $240.00 
Stamp dealers $200.00 
Advertising $3,450.00 
Penny table sales $280.00 
 
Expenses $1800.00 Est  
 
 
 
Just a friendly reminder, if you plan on bringing coins to the meeting to sell, there is a $10.00 fee to be paid prior to selling 
of your coins, The club’s primary funding is from the Trade sessions commission and with out it the Club would not be 
sustainable.  
 
 

 
Call Meeting to order 
Executive reports 
New Business 
Report on Coin Show - October 
50/50 Draw 
Attendance Draw 
Trade Session 
 
  

 
Regards,  
 
Richard. 
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Joke of the month  

 
 
 
 

One day this guy Bob dies and is standing in line at the Pearly Gates waiting to be interviewed for admission. 
He nears the front of the line and hears St Peter interview a Coin Dealer. Then he hears St Peter say, "OK, 

you're in, take the elevator to the Penthouse suite. You have a maid, chef and everything you would ever need. 
If you need anything just ask and we'll take care of it." Next in line is the Pope! St Peter says, 'OK, you're in, 
take the elevator down to the basement, pick out a bunk in the dormitory and for meals you have vending 

machines in the hall." 
 

Bob is up next and is really worried. He asks St Peter, "I don't understand, that coin dealer gets the Penthouse 
and the Pope gets a bunk in a Dorm!?? What's up with that?? 

 
St Peter replies, "We've got 265 Popes, we only got ONE coin dealer......" 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

2022/2023 Executive team 
 
 

President – Richard White (705) 691-7777 
Vice President – Gerry Doyon (705) 688-5997 

Secretary – Monique Houle 
Treasurer - Jerome Guenette (705) 507-3540 

Member at large – Manny Ranger 
Member at large – Barry Stone 
Webmaster – Jean Belanger 

Special Mention 
Auctioneer – Dave Bruce 

 


